

NEWS RELEASE

Department of Communications and Community Outreach 6901 Charles Street Towson, MD 21204 443.809.5908 (English) 443.809.1250 (Español) www.bcps.org

FOR RELEASE: May 30, 2023 BCPS press releases are available online

Scotts Branch Elementary School community stakeholder meeting, scheduled for May 31, has been cancelled

Towson, Md. – Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Scotts Branch Elementary School community stakeholder meeting scheduled to take place at the school on Wednesday, May 31, 2023, at 6 p.m. has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled to a later date.

At the rescheduled meeting, the project's design team will present an update on the design progress for the replacement school and site, and community members can ask questions and provide feedback.

###

<u>Baltimore County Public Schools</u>, the nation's 22nd largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and students, BCPS celebrates <u>many honors</u>.